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Mr. Vice-President,
The Czech Republic aligns itself with the EU statement.
We thank the Special Rapporteur on torture for his report. 
We welcome the information on his country visits to Comoros and Maldives in 2019 and se appreciate the cooperation provided by Maldives. Mr Special Rapporteur, can you share with us your plans for future visits? What is the level of cooperation by countries you intend to visit?

In our view, the country visits belong to the core activities of Special Procedures and we invite all States, in particular members of this Council, to extend the Standing Invitation to all Special Procedures.

The Czech Republic fully respects and supports the universal prohibition of torture and its non-derogable character. Together with the Special Rapporteur we see no difference between the physical and psychological or mental forms of torture. There are no light forms of torture. 
We invite the Subcommittee on the Prevention of Torture to make use of the presented report. We would be interested to know whether the Subcommittee has also had an opportunity to reflect on the psychological forms of torture during its regular visits in the Optional Protocol to the Convention against Torture State Parties. 
I thank you.

